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Stay Focused, Stay Safe: Get Off Your Apps 

 
Redwood High School Teacher Arrested for Lewd Acts with a Teen Girl  
 
On April 29, 2024, the Visalia Police Department was notified of an incident that occurred at Redwood 
High School involving a teacher inappropriately touching a female juvenile student while at 
school.  The teacher was identified 58-year-Jeffery Eastman.  
 
Eastman was immediately placed on Administrative Leave, while Visalia PD conducted an 
investigation.   
  
Today, Visalia PD Youth Services Officers contacted Eastman at his home and arrested him.   
 
Eastman was transported and booked at the Tulare County Pre-Trial Facility for lewd acts with a child, 
sexual battery, and annoying molesting a child. 
  
This incident appears to be isolated and there are no other victims we are aware of. 
 
The safety of our children is our FIRST priority. If you notice anything concerning or suspicious, please 
do not hesitate to speak up. Remember, if you see something, please SAY something. 
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